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History: This message has been replied to.

As a long time resident of Kauai's Eastside and third generation kamaaina, I want to make it
clear that I and my ohana strenuously object to the Hokua Place development. Is it necessary
for me to restate the obvious? The Kapaa Crawl traffic congestion will be made much, much
worse by this development. Eastside residents and N Shore commuters are already facing
gridlock conditions! The addition of Coco Palms and the other recently approved Eastside
resorts will already make our very bad traffic situation worse. To approve Hokua Place in
addition, represents irresponsibility at its worse. Wake up.
Laurel Bennett, Kapaa, Hawaii
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